
At this meeting, the Board:

➧ Approved the Annual Report for the year
2004 and the Communications Plan for 
its release;

➧ Was briefed on:

– the National Pharmaceutical Strategy

– the consultations initiated at the 
beginning of the year on the proposed

amendments to the Patented Medicines
Regulations, 1994, and on the
Discussion Paper on Price Increases for
Patented Medicines

– the monthly compliance and investiga-
tion activities

– the NPDUIS projects. ■
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BThe next Board meeting 
is scheduled for 
September 23, 2005.  

For additional information,
please contact the Secretary 
of the Board at: 

1 877 861-2350, or 
(613) 954-8299, or at
sdupont@pmprb-cepmb.gc.ca.


